
Sunday June 8 

Woodley Park News 

Next Saturday, June 14, is the Woodley Park neighborhood picnic, from 4 to 7:30 pm 
in the park opposite the 3000 block of Cortland Place. RSVP here by June 12 so we 
know how much food and drink to get. Hope to see you there. 

Two residents of Ward 8 attended the community meeting in Woodley Park after the 
shooting incidents this Spring. They invited attendees to come to a meeting they were 
having in their community the next night. Individuals from both neighborhoods want to 
continue the dialogue to collaborate and discuss implementing solutions that will ensure 
that all of us have safe and successful communities. Contact Sonya Hochevar if you're 
interested in taking part. 

International Visions Gallery at 2629 Connecticut has announced that it is closing 
after 17 years. A final closing reception will feature work by Tim Davis entitled "New 
Beginnings" on Saturday June 28 from 7 to 11 pm and Sunday June 29 from 12 to 5 
pm. RSVP. 

Calendar 

Wednesday September 10, 7:30. WPCA Executive Committee meeting. The agenda 
should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 

© Woodley Park Community Association 

 


